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Hope Mills Branch Library Celebrates 25th Anniversary 
 

This year marks the 25th anniversary of the opening of Hope Mills Branch 

library. To commemorate the occasion, the public is invited to a special program at the 

library, 3411 Golfview Rd., on June 10 at 2:30 p.m.  

The original library was a 1,400 square-feet room established in 1960 and 

located upstairs in the Hope Mills Town Hall. The Town of Hope Mills donated three 

acres along Golfview Drive behind the fire stations to build the current library. The 

building cost was $1.7 million when it was constructed. 

Friends of the Library members, families and library-lovers of all ages are 

invited to enjoy the commemoration of this library with cake and crafts. For more 

information, please visit cumberland.lib.nc.us or call 483-7727. 
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